
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of 

the Town of Ramapo, County of Rockland, State of New York, at the Ramapo Town Hall, 237 

Route 59, Suffern, New York, on the 9th day of December, 2020, at 6:03 P.M. (Prevailing Time), 

for the purpose of considering the contracting with the Moleston Fire District for fire protection to 

be furnished by said Town and known as Fire Protection District No. 4, upon the following general 

terms, to wit: 

(a) The fire department of said Village or Fire District shall answer and attend upon all calls 

in said district; 

 (b) For such service said Village shall receive a sum of $ 25,000.00 for the year 2021; 

 (c) The contract shall continue for one year and shall expire on the 31st day of December, 

2021; 

 (d) Such other incidental terms as may be necessary or proper in connection with such 

contracting.  

 All persons interested in the matter will be heard at such time and place. 

Dated:  November 24, 2020 

                                         Sara Osherovitz 

                                         Town Clerk, Town of Ramapo 
 
Itamar J. Yeger, Esq. 
Town Attorney 
Town of Ramapo 
Town Hall, 237 Route 59 
Suffern, New York 10901  


